## Glen Ellyn School District 41 Community Facilities Task Force

January 21, 2016 7-9 p.m.

Location: D41 Central Services Offices
Task Force Website: http://www.d41.org/ftf.htm

**Attendance:** Participants: 21

Co-Chairs: Lori Taylor

Tom Voltaggio

Others Present: Erika Krehbiel, Chief Communications Officer

Dave Scarmardo, Director of Buildings and Grounds

Jack Hayes, D41 Construction Manager

Paul Gordon, D41 Superintendent

## **Meeting Highlights:**

• The Task Force continued discussion on top scoring solutions and identifying what is needed to further move forward with a solution and implementation strategy.

 The Task Force Co-Chairs presented a draft of their report to the D41 Board of Education (scheduled for January 25) on the Task Force's progress.

7:00 - 7:15 p.m. **Presentation of Hadley Solution Scoring** — Co-Chair Tom Voltaggio presented the overall results from the small group criteria scoring, which identified the top scoring proposed solutions to Hadley Junior High.

7:15 - 8:30 p.m. **Discussion & Hadley Recommendation - How to get to implementation?**— Task Force members discussed the scoring results and determined how to move forward with examining the top scoring solutions, working to identify "need-to-know" items to further vet the solutions and make considerations for costs and implementation timeframes.

8:30 - 8:50 p.m. **Board of Education Presentation Draft** — Co-Chairs presented the draft for the Board of Education on Monday, January 25, 2016 at 7:30 p.m.

• The next Community Facilities Task Force meeting will be held on Thursday, February 4, 2016 from 7-9 p.m. at Hadley Junior High.